
 

Dear Superintendents, 

As many of you know or may have heard, a group of superintendents and 
aspiring superintendents in July 2019 heard from researcher John Hattie whose 
work Visible Learning synthesized more than 800 meta-studies and identified 
more than 250 factors that impact student achievement. East Allen County 
Schools has begun working with a Visible Learning team from Corwin to put 
Hattie's research into a "practical inquiry model" for its teachers and 
administrators. 

On September 10, 2019, Karen Flores, a member of the Visible Learning team, 
will be working in the East Allen school district with its teachers and 
administrators in the afternoon. In the morning, Karen will be available to meet 
with Education Service Center representatives and member districts to explain 
the Visible Learning model of professional inquiry and what this could look like 
for the schools across the state of Indiana.   Please consider joining us as we 
explore potential partnerships and collaborative opportunities.   

 

We want to thank East Allen 
County Schools for their 

hospitality and generosity in 
sharing Karen with us. 

September 10, 2019 from 9-11AM 
 

Woodlan Jr/Sr High School  
Auditeria, Door 16 

17215 Woodburn Road 
Woodburn, IN  46797 

 
Register at www.wesc.k12.in.us by 

September 5 
 
 
 


